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New: Student Dress Code

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you know, we do not have a uniform here at JPC and I took great pleasure in visiting all of your homes prior to the admissions panels and informing your child that they can express themselves and wear whatever makes them feel comfortable. This has worked well for many years and it matches perfectly with our desire to welcome your child as an individual and educate them in that same, individual way. 

Unfortunately, in recent weeks and months, there has been an increasing trend for some students to arrive at school in clothing that is simply not appropriate for a working environment. Therefore, we are in a position where we must introduce a dress code for students to reflect the fact that we are still a school and we must all act, and dress, in a way that is safe and does not cause discomfort or distractions to others. This will also help prepare our students for the future and the formal nature of the workplace.

Beginning on Monday 29th November, the following dress code will apply to all students:

· Footwear must be safe and appropriate for school activities, which may include sport, practical work, and walks in the local area. Slippers, footwear that is open toed, high heels, and platform shoes/boots are not allowed.

· No accessories may be worn, either on the person or on clothing, that includes sharp items that could be used for self-harm. This includes all badges, pins, spiked items, oversized or dangerously shaped jewellery etc.

· No accessories may be worn that could cause injuries to self or others in the event of a fall. This includes items such as spiked necklaces, collars etc.

· Skirts and shorts must be of a reasonable length. I have no wish to implement a strict rule based on a set number of inches above the knee, so please ensure your child makes a sensible decision as to what is expected for a school environment.

· The same rules I discussed during the home visits still apply regarding no belly tops, thin strappy tops, low-cut vests/t-shirts or those with graphic images and/or offensive language.

· The list above is indicative of the standards of dress we expect, it is not an exhaustive list.

Please note: Any student arriving at school wearing clothing that is not considered appropriate for a school environment will need to amend this prior to entering the building. This may result in students being sent home to change before beginning their school day.

Yours faithfully,
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Phill Arrowsmith

Headteacher

Please view our website for the latest news and information, including all letters sent home
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